この文書の日本語版は、現在作成中です。日本語版が出来上がり次第このウェッブサイトに掲載します。

この文書の日本語版完成時期の詳細については、電子メールアドレス <u>sec@ccsbt.org</u>までお問い合わせください。

ご迷惑をおかけしました。



## Report of the Fifth Annual Meeting Final Part

29 November 1999 Canberra, Australia

## Report of the Fifth Annual Meeting Final Part 29 November 1999 Canberra, Australia

The representatives of Australia, Japan and New Zealand met to resume the Fifth Annual Meeting of the Commission for the Conservation of Southern Bluefin Tuna on 29 November 1999 in Canberra.

The Commission adopted the Report of the Fifth Annual Meeting (Second Part) held 10 - 13 May 1999 in Tokyo.

The Commission elected Mr Peter Yuile (Australia) as Chair and Mr Mark Edwards (New Zealand) as Vice-Chair, and agreed to close the Fifth Annual Meeting of the Commission.

29 November 1999

Yoshiaki Ito Chair